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Friday 25th January 2019
Dear Parents/Carers,


On Friday 1st February at 9am we will be holding a home reading workshop in the lower hall for all reception parents/carers. 
The aim of the workshop is to provide information on the expected level of attainment in reading, ways to encourage and develop a love for reading, and support with activities to do at home. You will also be given a ‘gift’ that you will be able to use with your child.  

If you cannot attend the workshop please ensure you speak to the class teacher so that you can be aware of how best to support your child.

Any questions please ask!
Mrs Kendall
EYFS leader
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